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A PROPOSED CHANGE IN BANK CONTROL

Notice is hereby given that pursuant to Section 120.80(3), Florida Statutes, a Public Hearing will be held on Tuesday, March 5, 2013, at 2:00 p.m., concerning the application filed with the Florida Office of Financial Regulation by Guido E. Hinojosa Cardoso for a Certificate of Approval to Purchase or Acquire a Controlling Interest in Anchor Commercial Bank, Juno Beach, Palm Beach County, Florida (the "Bank"). In the event the proposed transaction is approved by the Florida Office of Financial Regulation and by the Board of Governors of the Federal Reserve System, the Bank will continue to transact business at its main office located at 13951 U.S. Highway 1, Juno Beach, Florida 33408.
The Public Hearing will be held at the Tallahassee offices of the Florida Office of Financial Regulation in the Fletcher Building located at 101 East Gaines Street, Tallahassee, Florida, 32399, in the sixth floor conference room (Suite #630-D) of the Division of Financial Institutions. The Hearing is open to members of the general public.
